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Subject: I support Senate Bill 470 

 

 

 

Oregon Legislators, 

 

I'm writing to lend my support to Senate Bill 470.  As a resident in a neighborhood controlled by an HOA I'm no 

more comfortable allowing an HOA to preclude a state certified Child Care provider than I would be allowing an 

HOA to preclude any other critically important entity addressing a social need. We don't allow HOA's to 

preclude Adult Foster homes, why we would we want to allow a state certified Child Care provider from 

operating in an area of need? 

 

Thanks for your serious consideration and support of SB 470. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Brett Hay 

 


